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I am proud of Oregon's vote-by-mail system. It is secure, increases voter participation 

due to its accessibility and convenience, and in my opinion offers greater opportunity 

for voters to make more informed decisions. The only reason to dismantle it would be 

if certain interests in this state would like to discourage security, participation, and 

well considered outcomes in our elections. I oppose this bill. 


